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20 November 2018

Dear Honourable Legislative Members

I am writing to implore you to pass the Municipal Solid Waste Scheme and
encourage the Hong Kong community to change behaviour with regards to waste.

Everything we consume has an environmental impact, most of which eventually
ends up in landfills and waterways where it will continue to pollute our land and
oceans. Hong Kong's daily waste levels are horrendous and we do barely anything
to sort this - these levels continue to increase year on year. How can we call
Hong Kong ‘Asia’s World City’ when we are not considering the impact our actions
have on the world? Hong Kong should be leading change. We need to face the
consequences of our actions and protect our world not only for our futures, but
those of our children and their children.

I wholly support the quick passing on this bill, please take a stand, educate our
community and enforce the protection of our planet.

With grateful thanks.

Shevaun Leach






